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Invaluable smiles, united to build dreams    
 

We want to thank all the people who were part of building a better future for one of the communities where 

Fedice is working, Pusir Grande.  

We are so happy because we worked with great effort and we were rewarded with great smiles of the three 

families (Reinaldo Sangucho, Aguedita Julio and Patricia Salazar). 

 

 
 

We are also happy because we not only work and get tired, but we learn, teach, share and enjoy working 

together with people from different cultures, different countries and regions, united to meet our goal. 

 

 
You lived this dream with us, you worked and you felt very tired but the smiles erased all the tiredness in 

you and in all of us, who participated in this great challenge of teaching "The union is the force". 
Enjoy a few of the many smiles from all this great work from which came a few invaluable smiles and mark 

a better future. Thank you for being part of these smiles that shook the hearts of many. Fedice Team 

 


